
Important Information See over for details

Your garden waste collection 
day is changing to… 



We’re making changes to your 
garden waste collection day 
From the week commencing 21st September, in order to ensure our 

to make some adjustments to our schedules. 

Your new garden waste collection day is

www.maidstone.gov.uk
Return address: Maidstone House, King St, Maidstone ME15 6JQ

and following the same pattern thereafter.

Due to the delay on your collections, you will also have  
an interim collection on


